
 

 

 

 

8Th November 2024 

 

Rector, 

Deans of the Faculties, 

Directors of the Institutes. 

 

Declaration of Holidays for the Upcoming Parliamentary Election - 

2024 - Revised Notice 

 

This is to inform you that the University Grants Commission (UGC) by the letter 

Ref No UGC/S/PA/111 dated 7th November 2024 has instructed to declare 13th 

and 14th of November 2024 as holidays for the undergraduate/postgraduate 

students of the University/ Campus/ Institutes for the upcoming Parliamentary 

Election. Therefore, the notice circulated previously granting holidays on 12th, 

13th, and 14th November is hereby canceled. 

Please adhere to the revised two - day holiday schedule as per the 

UGC instructions. 

 

The letter sent by the UGC is attached herewith for your information.  

 

Thank you 

 

Sgd. KCS Perera 

Registrar  

University of Colombo 
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